SCHLAGEL & ASSOCIATES, P.A.

Engineers - Planners - Surveyors - Landscape Architects

Certified Mail
September 23, 2019

RE: PROPERTY OWNER NOTIFICATION
CASE NO. PR19-0022
CEDAR CREEK CAMPUS

Dear Property Owner:

This is to notify you that a public hearing will be held at the Olathe City Hall Council
Meeting room at 100 E. Santa Fe, Olathe, Kansas, to consider a preliminary development
plan application on the tract of land as described on the reverse side of this letter.

General Location: W. 103™ Street and Bluestem Parkway

A public hearing will be held to consider the preliminary development plan application on
the above-described tract at 7:00 pm on October 14, 2019. Any interested persons or
property owners are invited to attend. Information regarding this preliminary development
plan application is available in the Planning division at City Hall (phone (913) 971-8750,
City Planning division, TTY 913-971-8600), or you may contact the undersigned for
additional information regarding this application.

Respectfully,

SCHLAGEL & ASSOCIATES, P.A.

Daniel G. Foster, PLA
Principal / Landscape Architect

In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, the City of Olathe will provide reasonable
accommodations for all public meetings. Persons requiring accommodations in attending any of our public
meetings should contact the City Clerk’s office at 913-971-8521 a minimum of 48 hours prior to the
meeting.
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